
DCE PLACEMENT CELL UPDATE                                                                                   
 

On Campus Placement for IGATE 

Congratulations 

 

DCE/TPO/4720                                                                                        10th Oct 2015  
                                               

1. It has the reference to our previous notice no DCE/TPO/4720 dated 28
th
 August, 2015 for above mentioned 

company. 
 

2. We feel pleased to announce that following student of 2016 batch has been selected. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Heartiest congratulations to the above placed student. We wish him all the best for his career 

ahead. 

 

 

 

 

Name: Ujjwal Kumar 
Roll No: 15797 

Branch: EEE 


